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I would just like to say that among other things, this bill goes against both the first and 

second ammendment. It will deny the ability for myself and fellow law abiding, safety 

conscious friends & family to gather & train on how to stay consistent on how to 

safely & effectively handle our firearms. That in turn goes against me being able to 

protect myself and/or potentially others & their families effectively, (God forbid I ever 

have to) and also make criminals out of us, again, law abiding, safety conscious 

citizens. I grew up in Oregon, doing activities like target shooting with family and 

friends and its a crying shame what bills like this are doing to this state, especially at 

a time where people are acting more wild than I've ever seen in my 40 years of living 

here, born & raised. These bills are slowly stripping us of our constitutional rights and 

it's not even about red vs. blue, it's about complete power & control through any 

means necessary. Criminals do not care about laws, crime is in their name & they, 

will always have firearms. Thank you for your time. 


